
 
 

 

 

April 23, 2019 

 

 

Frankie’s Hot Dogs, L.L.C. 

Chad & Sarah Kisner 

2614 St Hwy 23 

Marshall, MN 56258 

 

 

To Members of the Marshall City Council: 

 

This evening you will be considering approval of the Transient Merchant License for Frankie’s 

Hot Dogs, L.L.C. We ask that you also consider approval of a reduced License Fee for the year 

2019. The current fee for the year is $315 or $26.25 per month.  We will begin operation May 1, 

2019, and continue through December 31, 2019, weather permitting. The total number of months 

of operation is 8; thus, we ask our License Fee to be $210.00 for the year.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

Chad & Sarah Kisner 

 

 

 

 

  


